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Monthly Meetings & 
Events


Photo Group :

Feb. 1st at 7:00 PM via 
Zoom with a theme of 

Black & White

Zoom Meeting ID 


 331 649 6358


Board Meeting:

Feb. 15th at 7:00 PM via 

Zoom. Link Above. 


20th Anniversary 
Committee:


Feb. 15 at 6:15 via Zoom. 
Link Above. 


Open Studio:

Wednesday Mornings 
from 9:30 - 12:00 via 
Zoom. Link Above. 


An Exploration of 
Inspiration & Creativity


A Free to Members Only 
Workshop via Zoom


Saturdays 10:00  Feb 12, 
19th, 26th & March 11th. 

Sign up at 
massasoitartguild@gmail.com


                              A Call for Photos


  20 Years of Art: A Photographic 
Archive


Please submit any photos of events or memories you might 
have of The Guild that you would be willing to share for our 
special anniversary online gallery.  We hope to create a visual 
history of The Guild through the eyes of our members. We 
know many of you have photos that you have taken over the 
years and we would love to feature them as part of our 
celebration. 


Submit your photos to massasoitartguild@gmail.com . Help 
us to take a walk down our 2o year memory lane.


**All photos submitted will be used online and may be edited 
or cropped to meet our gallery requirements. You may have 
your watermark on your photos or your name posted with the 
photo for credit. 

mailto:massasoitartguild@gmail.com
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 Art & Photography Challenge
In celebration of The Massasoit Art Guild’s 20th year anniversary, we are 
inviting members to participate in a very special art & photography challenge. 

Submit a piece of original artwork or photography that uses the number or 
concept of 20.

The entries will be displayed in a special gallery on our website and on our 
social media sites.  

The winner will be awarded a cash prize and will have a special display at our 
2022 Annual Art Show. 

The deadline for submission is August 31st. Email photos of your entries 
to Massasoitartguild@gmail.com. Include your name and contact information 
as well as the name of your entry. We will post the entries as they come in. We 
hope to fill our online gallery with as many pieces of anniversary art as possible, 
so don’t wait until the deadline. Get your pieces into us as soon as they are 
done. We hope this will be a fun challenge and we can’t wait to see what you 
come up with! 

Judging will be done by the 20th Anniversary Committee on 
September 20, 2022. The winner will be notified by email. 
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We are still collecting socks for homeless men in 
the Worcester area. If you would like to donate 
please bring new socks to the Richard Sugden 

Public Library in Spencer. We have a box in the 
Adult section on the 2nd floor. 


Theresa Montieth is distributing the socks to the 
shelters in Worcester. 


Thank you for your generosity and kindness. 

2022 Annual Art Show and Sale

It will soon be time to start planning the Art Show! Since this is the 20th Anniversary 
of The Guild we want the show to be extra special. We need help in most areas and 
can find a place for you however much or little time you can give. Please email us at 

massasoitartguild@gmail.com if you think you might be. The first meeting will be 
held in March, date to be announced. Please join us! This is our biggest event and the 

more hands on deck the better!  
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CONTACT US

massasoitartguild.com

massasoitartguild@gmail.com

https://www.facebook.com/
massasoitartguild

http://massasoitartguild.com
mailto:massasoitartguild@gmail.com
https://www.facebook.com/massasoitartguild
https://www.facebook.com/massasoitartguild
http://www.instagram.com/massasoitartguild/

